From: Rob Perales [mailto:Rob.Perales@co.yakima.wa.us]
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 1:19 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Main St sidewalks

Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety & Compliance Mgr.
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Greetings Ms. Hunter:

We understand that the completion date for the railroad project in Mabton needed to have been
completed by June 30", 2008. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the City of Mabton is
requesting an extension of time in order to complete this project. As discussed, a more realistic
project completion date should be in the spring of 2009. If you have any questions, please
contact me at any time.

" Thank you,

Chief Robert Perales,
Mabton Police Department
305 Main Street

Mabton, Wa. 98935
509-894-4096




